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Thognasyaqggement
February 4, 2005 ervices
The Thomas Group
{ Michael Avenue
Farmingdale, New York 11735
Phone (631) 847 - 0174

: Fax (631) 8470190
Mr. Steven Mancini AMI@TheThamoasGroup.com
Corporate Electrical Technologies Inc.
2719 Grand Ave,

Bellmore, NY 11710
Re: East Islip Public Library
TMS Project Number 5523
Dear Mr. Mancini:
I am writing this letter for a very different reason than a construction manager would normally write
a letter to a contractor. I am writing this letter to personally thank you and your project supervisor

John Woods for your cooperation, efficiency and attention to detail on this project.

Corporate Electrical Technologies ability to keep pace with construction regardless of how slow or
how quick the pace made life on this project easier for all prime contractors.

Corporate Electrical Technologies value engineering ideas brought money and time back to our
budget and schedule; two very important factors in relation to the extremely tight budget and
construction schedule.

I thank you again for your efforts and hope to work with you and your firm in the future.

Please feel free to contact me at the Thomas Management field office should you need any additional
information.

db M,

erel

Thomas Management Services, LL.C

Alex Manno
Project Manager

AM: am
cc: G, Edwards — East Islip Public Library
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